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I am writing in support of HB2029.  It is in the best interest of the public and providers 

that this bill pass to protect the rights of providers in insurance audits.  Not protecting 

the rights of providers increases the likelihood that providers will be unwilling to 

continue to provide services for insurance clients and/or quit the profession entirely 

which hurts everyone.  Many other States have already enacted such legislature and 

it would be in the best interest of Oregons to do the same. 


